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Welcome to our 2021 Leaders! 
 
Parent/Teacher Information Sessions 
Thank you to all our parents who supported the information sessions run by our teachers this week. This is an important 
beginning to gain essential information about your child’s year ahead and meet the team of teachers that will be working with 
your child/children.  
Please remember that all our teachers are busy educating our students, if you wish to meet with your child’s teacher, please 
call the school office to make an appointment on 64961169. 
School Arrival Time 
Students are supervised at school from 8:40am on the school oval. Please do not send your child earlier as there is no 
supervision until teachers commence morning duty. Students who do arrive earlier than 8:40am are asked to wait on the 
seats under the large tree in the top playground.  
Brekkie Club  
Our Breakfast club has started and all students are welcome to attend. 
Breakfast Club is open on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning and provides a nutritious breakfast for all students 
who attend.  
Contact Details 
It is critical that the school has up to date information and contact details in case of emergencies. Please ensure that your 
contact details and emergency contacts information are up to date and correct. 
Tips for parents in reducing the spread of head lice. 
There have been some identified cases of head lice at school already this term. Head lice are more common during the 
warmer seasons, it is best to regularly check your children’s hair.  

• teach older children to check their own hair 
• tie back and braid long hair 
• keep a fine tooth head lice comb in the bathroom and encourage all family members to use it when they wash their 

hair.  
There is no single solution to eradication, only persistence. 

Visible Learning. 
During 2020, Eden Public School staff began their Professional Learning Journey with CORWIN Australia to implement the 
successful learning strategies of Visible Learning to compliment the work we have been doing to ensure every student at 
Eden Public School achieves a years’ worth of growth for a years’ worth of learning. Schools around the world use Visible 
Learning to examine their impact on student achievement and create innovation in their learning environment. The staff are 
currently developing the Learner dispositions for our learners to create a common language and understanding of what good 
learners do. 
We are excited to share the impacts and outcomes along the way as we become a VL School. 
 
Principal 
Tanja Vogt 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathletics Update Week 4 
Another successful return to Mathletics at Eden Public! It was very pleasing to see 
1 GOLD Certificate, 4 Silver Certificates and 22 Bronze Certificates achieved over 
the holidays and the first few weeks of school. Well done everyone! Remember to get 
a Silver certificate you must get four Bronze certificates. Bronze certificates are earned 
by getting 1000 points in a week (Monday morning to Sunday night), about 5-10 
activities in total. Just remember students have full 24hr access to Mathletics on the 
Internet. 

Congratulations to all our students who will be receiving their Silver and GOLD 
Mathletics Certificates at our next whole school  assembly.  

GOLD Certificate Awardees 
J Clark 
Silver Certificate Awardees 
J Bawden (already received), A Bobbin, J Clark and X Giggins. 
 
Simon Taylor  
 

SCHOOL BANKING NEWS! 

School banking is done every 
Tuesday. You can bring your bank 
book to the office, and it will be 
deposited. If you wish to start 
school banking please visit the 
Commonwealth Bank or call our 
school banking coordinator 
Jemma on 0417 284 494. 

 

Swimming News! 
Good luck to our swimmers who 
are competing in the District 
Carnival next Tuesday the 23rd 
of February at Eden swimming 
pool. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

EPS Behaviour System 2021 
Our behaviour support system increases the amount of contact between 
the school and parents, regarding any ongoing inappropriate student 
behaviour. Better communication around a student’s behaviour is an 
aspect of the school, parents wanted to see improve. This system, listed 
below, will have parents contacted after; 3 reflections (minor classroom 
behaviours), 3 Minor Detentionable Incidents, 2 Major Detentionable 
Incidents, 3 Major Detentionable Incidents, 5 Major Detentionable 
Incidents, 6 Major Detentionable Incidents, and any form of suspension. 
The idea behind this improved communication is so behavior redirection 
can be more easily completed as a partnership between parents and the 
school.  

• Inappropriate Class Behaviour = Stage based Reflection (10 
minutes out of the playground at recess to reflect on and discuss 
behaviour). 

• 3 Reflections in a term = Minor Detention (completed by student) 
and classroom teacher to contact parent. 

• 3 Minor Detentionable Incidents = Student completes 1 Major 
Detention and text sent to parents regarding inappropriate behaviour, 
parents advised to contact the school to discuss incidents. 

• 2 Major Detentionable Incidents = Student completes detentions, 
text and note sent to parents advising consequences of ongoing 
inappropriate behaviour. 

• 3 Major Detentionable Incidents = Student completes detentions, 
text sent to parents, parents advised to contact the school to discuss 
incidents, student placed on a behaviour monitoring card. While on 
the monitoring card, student is not eligible to participate in any 
extracurricular activities (Rep. sport, fete days, school 
camps/excursions, visiting performances, SCLC/choir performances, 
garden club) or hold positions of responsibility. These activities are 
reinstated after the successful completion of the monitoring 
period (i.e. 2 weeks without any inappropriate behaviour). 

• 5 Major Detentionable Incidents = Student completes detentions, 
text and note sent to parents advising consequences of ongoing 
inappropriate behaviour. 

• 6 Major Detentionable Incidents = Student completes detentions, 
text sent to parents, parents requested to attend an interview to 

 



discuss ongoing behaviour, warning of suspension letter issued, 
student placed on a behaviour monitoring card. Students are not 
eligible to participate in any extracurricular activities (Rep. sport, fete 
days, school camps/excursions, visiting performances, SCLC/choir 
performances, garden club) or hold positions of responsibility for the 
remainder of the term. These activities will be reinstated at the 
beginning of the next term, upon the successful completion of any 
outstanding detentions. 

• Any Suspension (in-school, short or long) = student suspended, 
parents contacted, student placed on a behaviour monitoring card. 
Students are not eligible to participate in any extracurricular activities 
(Rep. sport, fete days, school camps/excursions, visiting 
performances, SCLC/choir performances, garden club) or hold 
positions of responsibility for the remainder of the term. These 
activities will be reinstated at the beginning of the next term, upon the 
successful completion of any outstanding detentions. 

NOTE: 

• Students refusing to attend detention will automatically be given an 
“extra” detention of equal value to the detention they have refused 
to attend. 

• If a student receives two (2) minor detentions on the same day, 
these “half” detention will be completed the following school day as 
a full lunch detention, but will be recorded as two minor detentions. 

• Catch-up or outstanding detentions from a previous term 
• Any detentions not completed during a term, will be caught up in 

the following term. During this “catch-up” period, students will not 
be able to participate in any extracurricular activities, until the 
previous detentions have been completed. These “catch-up” 
detentions do not get added to the current term’s detention record 
(ie. They were from last term, not this term). 

 

 

 

 



Community News!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


